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Hello families,  
 
I hope this email finds you all well.  
 
A busy week in school last week with lots of fantastic learning taking place in Emerald Class. 
Please see our class page for photographs. Last week, the children created brilliant IMotion 
movies in Computing. So brilliant in fact, they were far quicker than I was with so much 
more creativity and storytelling. We're all excited to be carry on with them this week. In 
Spanish, we have started our unit learning 'Los Animales' and in Geography, we are using a 
variety of maps to locate countries from around the world. In literacy, we will begin to plot 
our narrative after a recap of speech punctuation and in maths we will divide 2-digit 
numbers by 1-digit numbers.  
 
On Tuesday 5th March, the whole school will perform a rendition of 'Cornwall My Home' to 
celebrate St Piran's Day. We'll be singing in Cornish and English. You are invited to watch in 
the playground from 3pm. Singing is very fast becoming a St Day and Carharrack strength 
and the children are keen so share this with you. As part of World Book Day, the children 
will also take part in a dance workshop on Tuesday. They'll bring to life the story of 
Pinocchio.  
 
Our PE days will be Wednesday and Thursday this week. Year 4 children will swim on 
Monday. Please can children wear school PE kit only. Clothing should be plain with minimal 
branding. Dark bottoms and a white top is perfect.  
 
On Thursday, we are celebrating World Book Day. Children are invited to wear comfy 
clothes. There will be lots of opportunities to read on Thursday with a few 'drop everything 
and read' moments thrown in. Children are also invited to bring a book from home to swap. 
Just be aware Thursday is also a PE day. If needed, a PE kit to change into would be fine.  
 
Sapphire class have been exploring diversity as a key theme of their Windrush history 
topic this term and are keen to explore the diversity within our school community. 
Sapphire class are working towards a diversity display in school to celebrate all the 
cultures, religions and traditions that make up our families and they would love for you all 
to get involved. Please take some time this week to talk to your children about their 
family members and ancestors. Miss Clark and Sapphire class would be very grateful if you 
could share any photos and a brief description with school to be included in this 
project. Any photos sent to school would be greatly appreciated, photocopied for the 
display and safely returned to you, alternatively you could email images to be printed in 
school.  
 

 
Please consider: 

 Does/Did any of your family come from a different country or part of the UK? 
 Did you or any family member ever live in another part of the world?  



 Have you always lived in Cornwall? 
 How have any different cultures/religions/traditions influenced your lifestyle? 

 

 
As always, if you need anything please get in touch.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Mr Hughes  
 


